DECEMBER 2023

Last month of the year and here we are. Please note that all future postage reports and
communications for me need to be sent to: PO Box 987; Winston, Or 97496. My
email is still the same, but please make sure that you have received a confirmation
email of receipt from me that I did receive it. If you do not receive one, | likely have
not gotten it amongst the mesh of junk and diverted spam.

Thank you to those that continue to send regular reports. The hours and projects are
looking great. Please remember that visiting a Veteran in a
Medical/Assisted/Rehabilitation Facility falls under Veterans and Family Support,
UNLESS it is an Auxiliary Hospital Project that is including ALL Veterans at that
facility that desire to engage. Please be specific.

A big recognition to Albany Aux 584, specifically Alyssa and Stephanie, who
shopped for over 40 items to send to the White City Rehabilitation Residents for
Christmas Presents to send back to their family members. Some will also be for the
residents themselves. Their Aux VP Gay will be delivering them to the Facility on
Thursday. Thank you Gay!

Before the new year turns, please make sure that your Aux Treasurer has sent the
$2/member Hospital Obligation Fund to Dept Treasurer Sonya Sallee. These dues
fund resources for our Veterans at Oregon VA’s and State Veteran Nursing Homes.

Wishing you and your families a safe, peaceful, and joyous Christmas!



